
CLASS SHIELD 

 

This week we are focusing on being 
safe. 
 
 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

Week 1 Term 4 

9/10 Selective High School 
applications open 

15/10 Students return to school 

16/10 P&C Meeting in library 7pm 

18/10 AFL Clinics 

19/10 Kindy Transition 9.30am 
School Assembly 12pm 

Week 2 Term 4  

26/10 Kindy Transition 9.30am 
School Assembly 12pm 

Week 3 Term 4 

31/10 State Athletics 

1/11 State Athletics 

2/11 Kindy Transition 9.30am 
School Assembly 12pm 

Week 4 Term 4 

9/11 Kindy Transition 9.30am 
Kindy Parent meeting 9.40am 
School Assembly 12pm 

Week 5 Term 4 

12/11 Selective High School 
applications close 

16/11 School Assembly 12pm 

Week 6 Term 4 

20/11 P&C Meeting 7pm 

21-23/11 Stage 3 Camp 

23/11 School Assembly 12pm 

Week 7 Term 4 

27/11 KHC Information Night 

27-29/11 Yr4 History Excursion 
Sydney 

30/11 Infants Aquarium Excursion 
School Assembly 12pm 

Week 8 Term 4 

5/12 Yr7 Orientation Day KHC 

7/12 Mini Fete 

  

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

Welcome Back 
I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable break. I look forward to 
another fantastic term working alongside staff, students and 
parents.  
 
Ms Rose’s New Job 
I would like to congratulate Rose Stewart on obtaining a position as 
School Administrative Manager at Scarborough PS in Wollongong. 
Rose will commence her new position later this term. On behalf of 
the school community I would like to thank her for the seven years 
of hard work she has put into supporting students, staff and 
parents of Raglan PS.  
We will miss her and I’m sure she will miss us … maybe not while 
she gazes at the ocean views from her office window! 
 
No Hat Play in the Shade 

A reminder to families that all 
students must wear their 
school hat when playing 
outside for Term 4. If your 
child requires a hat, they are 
available from the front office 
for $10. If children don’t wear 
their hat, they are making the 
choice to play in a shaded 
area. 
 
Kindergarten Transition 
This Friday we welcome our 
2019 Kindergarten students to 

the first of their transition sessions. The program is invaluable in 
ensuring the children are feeling happy and confident about 
commencing school next year.   
 
Public Speaking 
Students have commenced presenting a speech to their 
classmates. Over the next week finalists from each grade will be 
selected to compete in the school competition on Thursday 25th 
October. 
 

PRINCIPALS RECOGNITION 
 
Thank you to Mrs Cashman and Mrs Waldron for organising our 
Kindergarten Transition Program. Thank you to Mrs Cross for 
coordinating our Public Speaking Competition. 

Working together as partners in the 
education of your child. 

Jo Cafe 
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We are proud of… 
 
OUR STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
Zach McCallum, Ben McAlpine, Susannah Allan and 
April Howard are our students of the week. Zach is  
congratulated for oustanding descriptive writing, Ben is 
congratulated for amazing effort in all areas, Susannah 
is congratulated for exemplary effort in all areas and 
April is congratulated for effort and application in all 
areas. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
OUR ASSEMBLY AND PLAYGROUND AWARD 
WINNERS 
Jack Murray and Ruby Powell are congratulated for 
being responsible. Jack and Ruby both received a 
$5.00 canteen voucher to thank them. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
OUR WINNERS OF THE CLASS SHIELD 
Congratulations to KW who are the winners of this 
week’s class shield. They are congratulated for being 
responsible. Ruby and Tobey accepted the shield on 
behalf of KW. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The following children will be presented with their 
Striving Higher Awards at the assembly this Friday, 
19th October at 12.00pm.  
 
10 Awards – Bronze Level 
Logan Davis, Alexia Mazzotti, Aliyah Fox, 
Tyler Whieldon, Clara Bromfield, Emily Kelly, 
Jasmine Howard, Trinity Brown, Alani Swiegers, 
Evie Adams, Dakota Cochrane, Makayla Daymond, 
Maddyson Fletcher, Ella Geale, Adrian Stait, 
Baylee Humphries, Mia Dwyer, Dakota-Rae Willard, 
Brayden Furner, Ethan Belmonte. 
 
15 Awards – Silver Level 
Caleb Cashman. 

 

Stage 2 Rainforest Project Presentation 
Stage 2 were excited to 
demonstrate their knowledge 
of the Asian and Australian 
Rainforests when they 
presented their Term 3 
projects to their family and 
friends Tuesday 25th 
September. The students 
need to be congratulated for 
their amazing effort when 
producing and presenting these outstanding projects. 
Mrs Cross 
Stage 2 Teacher  

STUDENTS LEADING THE WAY ASSEMBLY AWARDS 

LIBRARY NEWS 

 

Welcome back! Although we will be commencing 
stocktake soon, students will still be able to borrow 
for the next couple of weeks. Thanks to Mrs McInnes 
for her efforts over the holidays we now have many 
exciting new books covered and ready to borrow! 
Nichole Wade 
Teacher Librarian 
 
 

P&C NEWS 

 
P&C Meeting Term 4 
Just a reminder that the first P&C meeting for Term 4 
is tonight Tuesday 16th October at 7pm in the 
school library. 
 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Week 1 Term 4 
Mon 15/10 Dianne Hanrahan, Chantrelle Davis 

Fri 19/10 
Katrina Tobin, Jade Mazzotti 
Tammy Geale 

Week 2 Term 4 
Mon 22/10 Sarah Sims, Linda Turcsanyi 

Fri 26/10 
Robyn Davis-Egberts, Katrina Tobin 
Nickcarnya Hodges 



 

Wacky Wednesday orders in Term 4 will be through our 
School Stream App.  

 

 

 

Raglan Community Music Group 
We are preparing Carols to be sung in a 2 part 
harmony during Term 4. We will present our 
performance at St James Church, Christie Street 
Raglan at 7pm December 24th as well as to 6 Aged 
Care centres in our area in the week leading up to 
Christmas. 
This is a free community activity. Beginners are 
welcome. 
Practice is at 4pm on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 
Contact Vanessa Russell 0432 371 042 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next two weeks we will be looking at how to be 

safe at school. We will: 

•  Follow teacher’s instructions 

•  Play by the rules 

•  Use equipment correctly 

•  Stay in bounds 

•  Walk on the concrete 

•  Be in the right place at the right time 

•  Keep hands and feet to ourselves 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 

SPOTLIGHT ON 3/4C 


